March 14, 2023

The regular scheduled meeting was called to order by President Dan Parker at 6:00 pm.
Members present were Arnie Housenga, Doug Schmidt, Joe Raaymakers, Floyd Steines, Brad
Nolan, Rod Decker, Rich Winkel and Brian Conzett.

Minutes from the last meeting were reviewed, motion to approve by Steines, 2nd by Schmidt
and passed.

Financials were presented by Winkel, motion to approve by Conzett, 2nd by Raaymakers and
passed.

Old Business - Still need a new gas pump for the golf carts. Haven't been successful, need to
continue looking.

New Business - Joined the 3 Rivers Golf Group in the area. This is 8 golf courses that allow
members of golf courses to play their course on Monday for $25 for 18 holes including cart. We
will get a complete list plus all the particulars, but it includes Springbrook in Dewitt, Wapsi Oaks
in Calamus and the Anamosa course. This is for Men only for now as we are looking for the
Ladies, but we were approached by them. This is similar to the over 50 league for men.
Grounds and Greens - The reels are done and equipment is getting ready for the new season.
New work is being done on #2 and #6 Ladies/Senior tee boxes to be extended. 6 new carts are
coming.

Sports - March 28th league sign up for Men’s League from 5:30 - 7:30 pm.

Buildings - The cart shed will be extended and maybe resteeleds to match the color of the
clubhouse. The extension will be for the extra golf carts so we don’t have a shortage for
tournaments. Cost to be determined.

Bar and Grill - n/a

Next meeting will be on April 25th.

Motion to adjourn by Conzett, 2nd by Parker and passed.

Respectfully submitted by Brian Conzett, secretary.



